
Thank you for this opportunity to provide input regarding SCR 4014.  I am 
in strong support of keeping the horses at TRNP.  These horses are part of 
our North Dakota heritage and removal of them from the TRNP would be a 
terrible mistake.  Please vote in favor of SCR 4014 so that future 
generations have the opportunity to enjoy them.


